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TERRY FOX RUN - GOAL ACHIEVED!

In our ongoing dedication spanning 18 years, the collective efforts of our students and staff across all

divisions-Pre-School, Elementary, and High School have once again showcased an incredible commitment
to Terry Fox’s dream of finding a cure for cancer.

We are thrilled to announce that, this year, Town Centre Private Schools collectively raised an astonishing
$10,250.60, surpassing our initial goal of $10,000. This incredible achievement contributes to a grand total
of $247,934.83 raised for the Terry Fox foundation since 2006. It is a testament to the unwavering

dedication and generosity of our TCPS community.

REMEMBRANCE DAY

As November unfolds, once again this year our staff and students will prepare to

to the courageous individuals who, in years past, fought for the freedoms we

Remembrance Day is set to be observed in our school on Friday, November 10th.

On November 10th at 11 am. we will observe two minutes of silence, a deeply significant moment of
Remembrance Day. We will respectfully play “The Last Post” over the PA system, and\our students will
stand in respectful silence to honour and remember those who sacrificed for our country.
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As we kick off a fresh month, let's highlight that November marks
a significant period for emphasizing the prevention of bullying,
especially in our educational setting. During the week of
November 20th-24th, our Grade 1 students will actively engage in
Bullying Prevention Awareness Week. All Grade 1 students will be

involved in special classroom activities aimed at fostering
insightful  discussions about bullying. These activities will
encompass art, drama and individual class projects, creating
opportunities for meaningful dialogue. Additionally throughout the
week, students will partake in enjoyable activities that reinforce
awareness, teamwork and the principle of compassion.

AFTER SCHOOL COURSES UPDATE

Please be informed that Our After School Courses will be temporarily suspended from Friday,
November 24th, resuming on Monday, January 8th, 2024. This break is scheduled to facilitate
and organize our upcoming concert in December.

H HALLOWEEN 200!

We extend our gratitude to the parents, students and staff who took part in our
Halloween events this year! We hope parents had the opportunity to admire the
beautifully crafted pumpkin displays from all our classrooms in the front foyer.
Witnessing students and staff dressed up for Halloween was truly amazing!

Here we are sharing some of our favorite moments from this year’s celebration!
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